UNDERWOOD é
FINANCIAL LTD

March 12, 2015
To Whom it May Concern

Re: Spy Cenire Security

it is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Spy Centre Security.

Spy Centre recently completed installation of a security camera with an 8 channel DVR, at

our Richardson Shopping Center. The process of requiring a quote from them, as well as installation was
completed without any issues and with excellent service. The Spy Center team members, in every
aspect, are professional, friendly and experienced. We received exactly what we needed, without
pressure.

We were also impressed that the installers cleaned up after themselves. This is seldom seen in
a commercial environment.

We will continue to use Spy Centre’s services in the future, and would not hesitate to recommend them
for anyane’s security needs.

Sincerely,
Marcella Seeley

Property Manager
Underwood Financial, Ltd.

25 Highland Park Village
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